
The Pelican Express
Let Go...Let God

SEPTEMBER 22,  2022

CALENDAR
Flamingo Night
Volleyball game between 8th graders and faculty
Gate opens at 6pm, game begins at 6:30
$3 entrance fee to Support MBS Cares

Adoration
Students will spend time with the Blessed Sacrament in the afternoon.  See page 2.
Dress uniform is NOT required.

Mass, 8:15 - Dress Uniform, except for 6th grade who will wear Spirit Shirts 
Sixth Grade Retreat
Eighth Grade Guest Speaker from St. Anthony House - Bake sale coming! 

8th Grade Bake Sale - more information coming next newsletter

Praise & Worship, 7:20, St. Ursula
Fall Sports Pictures - more information coming next newsletter

Thursday, September 22

Friday, September 23

Wednesday, September 28
SMHS Band and Spirit Squad Visit

Thursday, September 29

 October 4 & 5

Wednesday, October 5

Thursday, October 6
Living Rosary - Dress Uniform



Student Adoration 
Students in Grades 2-8 will participate in monthly Adoration of

the Blessed Sacrament. Their first is tomorrow, September 23.

Please review the following with your student: 

Spend quiet, unstructured time worshipping the Real

Presence of Jesus Christ in the Blessed Sacrament.
Remain reverent in all actions.
Respect fellow adorers by not talking or being

distracting

Just like you like spending time with your friends and family,

Jesus wants you to spend time with HIM. In the silence and

upon reflection, what did Jesus ask of you? How did your time

at Adoration feel? How can you invite  Jesus into your day more

often? 

Teaching mass
Father Todd gathered with


the students to host a

"Teaching Mass." He taught

them the background to his

vestments, the vessels, and


his actions. 
His message to the students


was threefold:
1. When we go to Mass we


offer ourselves to God.
2. When we go to Mass we


listen to God’s Word.
3. When we go to Mass we


renew our eternal

relationship with Jesus.






MBS Yellow Pages

MBS Children: 

Tristan - 8th grade, Paisley - PK



Local, woman-owned,


small business here to


help with real estate


transactions.

www.choicetitle.com

$100 off closing transactions

for MBS families

MBS Daughter: 
Nora Montet, PK

MBS Children: 

Bentley - 5th grade, Addison - Alum '22

MBS Children: 

Parker- 2nd grade

Riley - 1st grade

http://www.choicetitle.com/


Office of... 

Christian Formation

At Most Blessed Sacrament, we have a tradition of helping our communities' needs through grade-level

service projects throughout the year. Each year our third, fourth, and fifth graders’ collections support

the ministries of the St. Vincent de Paul Society. This year we are combining our three collections into

one HUGE two-week drive. St. Vincent de Paul has always been able to depend on the generous people

of MBS to help them serve the community.

Monday, September 12th - Monday, September 26th
Third & Fourth Grades will be collecting toiletry items for Men's, Women's, and Children's Shelters. 
Items they need help donating are

diapers & wipes
shampoo & lotion
bottles
pacifiers
etc

Baby items such as 
shampoo & conditioner
shaving cream
razors & lotion
toothbrush & toothpaste
deodorant & soap
personal care items

Men/Women items such as 

Fifth Grade will be collecting gently-used clothing. Items they need help donating are

socks
shoes
shirts
shorts

pants
sweaters
dresses
jackets & coatsIf your donation is too large for your child to carry to school


through bus or carpool, you may drop items off to St. Ursula

on any day during the drive from 7:30am-2:30pm.

On behalf of the 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students, we thank

you for your generosity. 



Real Estate Sales & Services, Leases, Investments,


Appraisals, & Consulting

MBS Yellow Pages

MBS Children: Melody - 2nd grade, Margo - PK4

Chase.SoldByUnited.com

Contact Chase Muller

225.615.8055

August is Dental

Month! 

20% off dentals

the whole month

MBS Children: 
Hayes - 1st grade, 
Emorie - 7th grade

prairievilleanimalhospital.com

https://riverparishpt.com/

MBS Son: Brady Pitre - 7th grade

Accepting employment

applications for clerical &


physical therapy.

MBS Children: 
Clayton - 5th grade
Marilyn - 3rd grade

Gwendolyn - K

http://chase.soldbyunited.com/
http://prairievilleanimalhospital.com/
https://riverparishpt.com/


Yes, we have an APP!

You can find the app in the APP


store! 

To begin using the FACTS  app,


please follow the instructions on the


screen upon downloading.

NOTE: if you want to receive


notifications, you must select "Yes


receive notifications" at the


beginning of the download.

You must enter your FACTS login


credentials (district code MBS-LA),


username, and password) and click


LOGIN. 

The app keeps parents and


students logged in to all Family


Portal features for 30 days. After


that, login credentials have to be


entered again. 

Yes, we have an APP!



SMHS invites all 6th-8th

grade students
to join them on 

Wednesday, October 26. 



Available tour times will be

between 4pm and 7pm. 



Visit their website to schedule


your tour time today. 

Congratulations to our

very talented students!

Under the direction of


Mrs. Schiebe, the

following made district


honor choir:
Anna Lacombe

Abby Cancienne
Sarah Wintz

Madeline Cox
Lanie Davis

SEAT

CUSHIONS

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d49aaac2aaafc1-smhs23


Do you want 
to help with our next


Auction @ the Gala? We

need volunteers! Click

here for to sign up for


the committee.

MBS
Gear

At this time, we

would like to


offer MBS Fans
a few items.

Please click


here to

purchase by


9/30/22. We will

place the order

at that time and


deliver the

items once


ready. 

Click here to donate items for the Fair.

click here to donate items for St. Jude.

Click here for October Cafe Signup

Kindness Club
Please purchase your


student's Kindness Club


shirt here. 

Deadline to order: Sept. 30




Click here for Red Ribbon Signup

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6vm_nkoU1QgyFI24cPkmss-sVf716K9NLb0u26PvthBiaEw/viewform
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/CIwsJL76
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4daaae2ca3fa7-music
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4daaae2ca3fa7-stjude
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044ca9af23a2f94-october3
https://www.customink.com/g/aqm0-00cn-e079
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DAAAE2CA3FA7-redribbon2




Drama Teacher Ms. Emily

Muller will be holding after

school Drama Camp every


Wednesday. Starting 3:30 pm

and ending at 5:30pm.


Sessions are open to 2nd - 8th

graders where they will play

acting games, learn different

performance techniques, be


able to safely express

themselves, and have fun!
For the payment form, 

click here.




Talent Wanted

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/jHpPx2uk


MBS Yellow Pages

MBS Children: 

Ryan - Alum 

Luke - 7th grade

all-natural rotisserie chicken
dry-rubbed chicken
fresh, never frozen
slow-roasted over real wood
salads & sandwiches 
family meals & catering
order through app for rewards,

       discounts, and other deals

Kids eat free

Mondays

dine-in, carryout, or delivery

6555 Siegen Ln, Baton

Rouge, LA 70809

MBS Children: Flynn - 4th grade, Hayes - 1st grade

Maggie Rose

Designs


monogram * appliqué
vinyl *embroidery 

customize designs and

logos 

MBS Children: 

Carson - Alumnus, 

Bella Rose - 6th grade

Facebook
Angela, 241-7191 

Want to see your business in 
our newsletter? 

PLeier@mbsbr.org

https://www.facebook.com/groups/736932506396159
mailto:PLeier@mbsbr.org


According to the Safe Environment Policy promulgated by the USCCB and the
Diocese of Baton Rouge, all parish and school ministry volunteers/chaperones must
complete a mandatory background check and child protection training. Please note
that MBS School child protection requirements are not the same as MBS Church
Parish. Therefore, if you are compliant for one, you are not automatically compliant
for the other. Please email Mrs. Landry at childprotection@mbsbr.org to check the
status of your file and/or receive the required paperwork to activate your file.
 
2022-2023 Chaperone and Volunteer Agreement
All volunteers with active files must complete and submit this school year’s
Chaperone and Volunteer Requirements Agreement and the Code of Ethics
Acknowledgement Form (page 5 of CoE document). Please find the agreement here
and Code of Ethics here. Please scan/email the completed paperwork to
childprotection@mbsbr.org. One service hour may be counted in FACTS for
updating the agreement and CoE.

New Volunteer Applications are being accepted at this time. Anyone that has not
completed the child protection process for MBS School previously, please email your
volunteer request to childprotection@mbsbr.org. Please note that five hours may be
entered in FACTS for “Time and Talent” service hours once the child protection
process is completed. 

 OFFICE OF CHILD PROTECTION 



Go to https://smile.amazon.com/
Save ^^^ that link as the URL to shop on
Items with AmazonSmile Logo qualify. 
Your prices don't change and 0.5% of your price goes to MBS 
$2882 has been donated to MBS through September 2022.
Click here for more information.

Do you shop on Amazon? 
By adding Most Blessed Sacrament as your "Charity of Choice,"

a portion of your shopping total goes to MBS.  

mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/148769/2022-2023%20CHAPERONE%20&%20VOLUNTEER%20%20Requirements%20Agreement%202022-2023.pdf
https://d2y1pz2y630308.cloudfront.net/26904/documents/2020/8/Diocese-of-Baton-Rouge-Code_of_Ethics-ENGLISH.pdf
mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/about/ref=smi_se_rspo_laas_aas


Click here to order Ride Bracelets.
Last day to order is 10/10.

Click here to sign up to help at the Fair.

Click here to view a schedule of the weekend.

https://mbsparishfair.com/product/ride-bracelets-2022/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805084ea9a922aaf85-20221
https://mbsparishfair.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/03/2022-FAIR-PROGRAM-OFFICIAL.pdf
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In addition to daily prayer at home, the Catholic members of our family

will attend Mass every weekend and on Holy Days of Obligation.

Twenty (20) hours of Time and Talent will be given to the school and/or

Church each year. Hours must be completed between January 1 and

December 31 to receive the in-parish tuition rate. These hours are

reviewed each year.

A minimum amount of $325.00 will be donated to the Church to support

the stewardship program as an Identified Offertory Giver (IOG). IOGs will

receive in-parish tuition. Donations will be verified by December 15 unless

otherwise authorized by the Pastor. Any offerings thereafter will count

towards the following school year.

Parent’s Commitment to Church and School One of the requirements for

enrollment and/or retention at Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic School is a

commitment to the following agreement.
 

Definition of an Hour
One (1) hour is defined as an actual hour of volunteer work or donation

purchases of $10.

New Students Clause
Time and Talent hours are prorated for new students. However, new families

must still meet the IOG requirement of $325.00 to receive in-parish tuition.

Log your Service Hours 
into FACTS. 



Go to Family > Family Home.

You will see "Service Hours" in
the middle of the screen. Click

"add" to add the hours.  You
must type in a description.

Select "type a custom value,"
and then type your description.




Parent Name (signed up on
the SUG)
Name of item
Title of Sign Up (ex: 5th
Grade Auction Basket)

Sending Items to School 



Please label your items that you
send to school from a SignUp

Genius:

This helps us match your hours
in FACTS.







